
 

Home Learning  

This week we have continued with our topic ‘Under the Sea’.   

• This week we have written sentences to retell the story of ‘Sally and the Limpet’.  We tried 

hard to remember to leave spaces between each word and finish with a full stop. 

• We have created under water sea pictures using the wax resist technique. 

• In Maths we have learnt about pairs of numbers that equal 10, we have used words such as 

add, plus, addition, all altogether, total, equals. 

• In Letters and Sounds we have learnt to read and spell polysyllabic words such as:  windmill, 

sandwich.   

• Thank you so much to the families who were able to support our Early Years Sports Morning, it 

was so lovely to see everyone having so much fun together. 

• Thank you very much to everyone who donated and bought toys for the Toy Sale, we have 

managed to raise £140 towards developing our new stage area! 

 

Home Learning Task: 

Next week we will be learning about pollution in the ocean.  Have a look in your recycling box at home.  

Can you sort the rubbish into different types?  Think about what each item is made of, talk to a 

grown up about what things can and can’t be recycled.  Can you find objects made of 

cardboard/paper, metal, plastic, glass? 

Please could all children bring in a small plastic drinks bottle that we can use for a craft activity 

next week, approximate size 500ml – 1lt. 

 

Please remember to read five times and record it in your reading diary. 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Paul, Ms Burnell and Cheryl. 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 


